
HOW TO PURCHASE A LEAF 

IBAN: IE39 ULSB 9853 2012 1071 86
BIC: ULSB IE 2D

CASH

To be presented in person to St. Brigid’s
National School, Killoughter, Redhills,
Co. Cavan.

BANK TRANSFER

Please reference your full name on bank
transfer.

CHEQUE

Payable to St. Brigid’s National School. 

Postal Return: St. Brigid’s National
School, Killoughter, Redhills, Co. Cavan.

Please also share the following
information: Family Name | Townland |
Name(s) of family members and the
years they attended the school (if
appropriate). This information should be
forwarded to info@stbrigidsns.ie.

MULTI USE
GAMES AREA

St. Brigid's National School

Killoughter, Redhills, Cavan

A STATE OF THE ART FACILITY

UEFA standard synthetic 4G grass
surface with underlay shockpad
system.

Fully  enclosed with fencing. 

Pitch diving net. 

Fully floodlit with LED lighting. 

Pedestrian Walkway around the
perimeter. 

Dugouts. 

 



We have painted a tree mural on the
wall at the entrance to our school.
We are inviting families to buy a 3D
leaf, which will be engraved and
placed on our tree.

WE NEED YOUR HELP
TREE  MURAL

€ 150  LEAF

€ 100  LEAF

This leaf is for families who wish to
support the construction of a Multi
Use Games Area at St. Brigid’s
National School. 

This leaf is for families who currently
have children attending St. Brigid’s
National School. This leaf is
discounted to acknowledge the
significant financial contributions
these families make to the school
each year, to bridge the gap
between the cost of running the
school and the grants supplied by
the Department of Education.

GOAL OF THIS FUNDRAISER
In 2019, St. Brigid's National School
was awarded a LEADER grant to
construct a Multi Use Games Area.

The overall cost of the project will be
€137,089.55. LEADER will fund 75%
(€102,817.16) and St. Brigid’s
National School will fund 25%
(€34,272.39). 

Funds raised from this fundraising
initiative will go towards funding the
remaining 25% of the LEADER Grant.

Work has already commenced on this
project. With your help this facility will
be fully operational by October 2020. 

CORPORATE DONATIONS
There are also opportunities for
businesses, entrepreneurs or indeed
family groups associated with the
school to purchase tree branches or
the tree trunk. Interested parties
should contact the school directly to
discuss the options available.


